
Good morning Gateway Guardians, 

Here is our news for Monday, Nov. 5th 

A big congratulations to 6th grade students  - they sold the most items in the fundraiser!  6th graders will get to 
enjoy music  at lunch all this week.  Thank you to all who participated! 
 
In honour of veterans, the ASB has placed an American flag in the commons.  Please take a moment to write the 
name of a veteran from your family on a blue star and then tape it onto the flag.  We will proudly display the flag 
at our Veteran’s Day assembly on Friday.   
 

Support our neighbors at Forest View this week and visit their library book fair.  They have great new 

releases including the newest Diary of a Wimpy Kid book. The fair is open Monday through Thursday 

from 1-4:00, and Friday until 3:00.  Please make sure to go home first and then return instead of waiting 

on campus.   

Attention GIVE club: We will meet today at lunch.  Because of the shortened lunch period, please plan 

on a quick planning meeting.   

Last week to work on your Reflections Entries.  They are due due Friday, Nov. 9th.  .  Entries will also be accepted at 
the PTSA Membership Meeting that night. Don’t forget to include your entry form. 
 
Visual Arts: Works of both fine and design arts are accepted, including but not limited to: architectural drawing 
and models, ceramics, collage, computer generated images and graphics, crafts, drawing, fashion clothes and 
jewerly, fiber work, mixed media, painting, printmaking and sculpture. no larger than 24x30 inches with matting  
 
Literature: Accepted forms of fiction and nonfiction include: Prose, poetry, reflective essay, screen play and play 
script, narrative, and short story. Writing must not exceed 2,000 words, Single-sided print on 8 ½x11” paper, PDF 
file. 

 
Photography: Photo must be a single print/digital image. Collages and collections of photos are not accepted 
(they can be submitted in the visual arts category) Print image dimensions must be no smaller than 3x5 inches and 
no larger than 8x10 inches. 
 

That there will not be Study Hall or an Activity Bus this week due to early release and conferences. 

 


